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Press reports regarding Telco Ltd. 

 

The press today had reports that Telco Ltd is believed to be evaluating the option of demerging the 

car and truck divisions into two separate entities. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of Telco Ltd. 

 

Telco Ltd has vide its letter dated October 1, 2001 stated, " The Company has no current plans of 

demerging the car and truck business into separate entities. As mentioned in the news item, the 

Company is open to tie-ups with a strategic partner for the car division and, depending upon the 

requirement, would consider various options at the appropriate time." 
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The Exchange has successfully completed its 405th Normal Settlement 

 

The Exchange has successfully completed its 405th Normal Settlement (Rolling T+5 following SEBI 

directive) since inception i.e., Settlement Number N – 2001085 on October 1, 2001. The 

settlement statistics are as follows: 

Particulars Values 

  N-2001185 

Total traded quantity (lakhs) 855.39 

Total traded value (Rs. In Crores) 1626.57 

Total value of the settlement (Securities) (Rs. In Crores) 208.06 

Total value of the settlement (Funds) (Rs. In Crores) 119.94 

Shortages for the settlement 1.99% 

% of Delivery ( No. of shares delivered / No. of shares traded)  16.82% 
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